February 14, 2023

Mayor and Council City of Dalton 300 W. Waugh Street Dalton GA 30720

Re: Appeal of Historical Preservation Committee (HPC) decision on Awning for 212 N. Hamilton St.

Dear Mayor and Council:

On behalf of the Buckin Burrito and the owners of 212 N. Hamilton Street (Charles D. Maret and Susan B. Maret) we respectfully appeal the decision made by the HPC in regards to the awning located at 212 N. Hamilton St. The vote at the HPC committee on February 9, 2023 ended in a tie vote, thus the motion was not approved.

We would like to present our appeal at the next available City Council meeting.

Sincerely,

Stan Fetzer

Owner, Buckin Burrito

Mike Maret

Representative of Property Owners